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Dear comrades,       

 

NEW YEAR BRINGS NEW HOPES 

 

The year 2013 will be remembered for the anti-corruption movement led by Sri Anna Hazare in the 

aftermath of countless financial scams rampaging the country and also upsurge of middle class mass 

movements on various social and women issues. Meddling with banking industry by the party in power at 

the center, consequent pressure on the employee organizations and uncertainty over wage revision talks 

continues. We at SBPRA bid goodbye to the bygone year  with a lot of satisfaction that we could accomplish 

our set tasks organizationally especially in the matter of membership growth, setting up teams at all the 

Zones and sensitizing the retirees of the bank through out the country and most importantly successful 

conduct of General Body Meeting (All India Central Conference). The New Year appears to be highly 

promising with the inclusion of retirees’ issues in the charter of demands submitted by AIBOC/UFBU for 

wage revision. At the bank level there is all-round growth promising a healthier balance sheet for the current 

year. We are hopeful that our claim for recognition by the management will be conceded which will enable 

us to take up various pending issues with bank soon. We wish all our members, activists, functionaries, well 

wishers and their families a Happy and Prosperous New Year. 

 

UFBU CALL FOR 48 HOURS STRIKE 

 

We invite attention of our members to strike call given by UFBU on 20th and 21st of January 2014 to press 

for commencement of meaningful wage talks. It is given to understand that IBA has called UFBU for 

negations on 29
th

 of January. Meanwhile Chief Labour Commissioner has fixed Conciliation Meeting in the 

matter on 13
th

 January. We request all our functionaries to keep abreast with local AIBOC leaders and guide 

our members suitably and extend full support to make all programmes of UFBU successful. 

 

With warm greetings. 

Yours comradely, 

 
C Gangadhar Yadav 

GENERAL SECRETARY 
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